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Welcome back. I hope you have all had a lovely half term holiday.

Poppy Appeal
Next week we will be selling poppies in school to support the British Legion. We also have key rings, wristbands and snap bands for sale that range from 50p to £1.50.

Parents Evening
Parents Evening will be on Monday 4th November. Letters went out to parents on the first day back after half term. If you have not made an appointment, speak to the class teacher to arrange one.

Parking
Do not park on double yellow lines or the zig zags.  The markings are there to keep our children safe. The Traffic Wardens will be calling at school this week to check.

Magazine Appeal 
If you have any unwanted magazines please can you leave them with our Parent’s Book Swap or drop in at the school office? Along with having books to swap, we’d like to introduce a magazine swap. 

Bad Weather
We are getting a lot of bad weather lately and have noticed some children with no coats. Please ensure that your child brings a coat to school every day.

Photograph Orders
If you would like to order your child’s photo, please return your order form and payment to the office by Monday 4th November.






Year 4 Parents Meeting
We would like to invite all Year 4 parents to come in the classroom on Tuesday 5th November at 3:10, to find out about times tables in year 4. As children will be tested nationally at the end of the year. If you have any questions please contact Mrs Jackson.

Reception Mud Kitchen
Do you have any old pots and pans that you don’t use anymore? Reception class would like them to use in their mud kitchen. If you do have some could you please give them to the Reception class teacher?


School Levy
[bookmark: _GoBack]Letters have gone out on Monday about School Levy, can all monies be in an envelope and sent to the office by Friday 8th November.

Chill and Chat
Every Friday apart from the last Friday in the month. Daffodils Dreams are having a Chill and Chat at Worsley Mesnes School at 9-11am. All are welcome to attend.

Disciple of the Week
This week, Mr Wilson has chosen;  
Sajeda Begum (Ariful’s Mum)
She has shown through her actions that she is following Christ’s teachings.

                     		Mr. Wilson
“Together, we learn, love and grow with Jesus”
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